
 

 

 

March 15, 2021 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honor to address you in your capacity as the President of the Economic and Social 

Council. On behalf of the Government of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan, I have the privilege 

to request that Afghanistan is included among the list of countries that may present voluntary 

national reviews (VNRs) during the July 2021 session of the UN High-level Political Forum on 

Sustainable Development. My Government would be honored to receive this opportunity.  

 

I wish to take this opportunity to reiterate to your Excellency the assurances of my highest 

consideration. 

 

 

 

`     H.E. Ms. Adela Raz 

Permanent Representative of Afghanistan 

 to the United Nations 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Munir Akram  

President of the Economic and Social Council  

 

CC: United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs 


